News story: Minister for the Middle
East statement on the terror attack in

Jerusalem

Foreign Office minister Alistair Burt said:

I strongly condemn the horrific terror attack in Jerusalem. I am
saddened and appalled by this despicable act and offer my
condolences to the victims and their families. The UK continues to
stand with Israel against terrorism.
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